
Trash Collection Information 
 

Please note that trash fees ARE NOT INCLUDED 
in either your HOA dues or Pima County taxes. 

 

Republic Services Trash Collection 
 
 
Homeowners/Residents: You must contact Republic Services to start your trash service.  
If you plan to rent out your home, you still must contact Republic Services.  Republic Services 
will bill homeowners individually.  For 2023, the HOA negotiated a monthly rate (billed 
quarterly) of $17.08, with annual increases capped at 7% for 2024 and 2025. 
 
Residents can use Republic containers, their own containers, or bags.  Bags are discouraged.  
Additional containers available for $4.50 per container/per month. 
 
Trash collection is on Mondays and Thursdays, except for certain holidays. Recycle waste will 
be collected on Monday mornings.  Collection is scheduled for early morning so containers 
should be out by 8:00 a.m. 
 
For a list of acceptable recycle materials, contact Republic Services Customer Service at  
520-745-8820 or visit their website at www.saguaro-republic.com. 
 
Republic Services does not charge a start-up fee. Vacation holds 1-9 months are permitted with 
no restart fee. 
 
Please note that trash fees are not included in either your HOA dues or Pima County 
taxes. 
 
Contact Republic Services at 520-746-8820 to arrange for pick up and billing. 
 

http://www.saguaro-republic.com/

